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The Secretariat of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the member states and has the honor to advise them that today, Friday, August 15, the Style Committee for the forty-fourth regular session of the General Assembly completed its review of the documents that originated in the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs.
The Style Committee meetings will resume on Tuesday, August 19, to continue the review of its topics and, as shown in the latest version of its Schedule of Meetings (CP/INF.6986/14 rev. 7), the work of the Style Committee is expected to conclude on Thursday, August 21.
Note:  The Secretariat has asked the Style Committee to re-examine resolution AG/RES. 2815 (XLIV-O/14), “Progress Towards Accountability, Efficiency and Effectiveness, and Results in the OAS General Secretariat” to formalize a few corrections it deems necessary. Therefore, this resolution will be re-examined on Thursday, August 21, as the last item on the Style Committee's agenda.
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